
 

                
 
 

 

 
 

                                  

COTON GREEN PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Kipling Rise, Coton Green, 

TAMWORTH B79 8LX 

Tel: 01827 337456 

Email: office@cotongreen.staffs.sch.uk 

 

Headteacher:  Mr R Osborne, B Ed (Hons), NPQH 

Thursday 16th February 

Dear Parents and Carers 

World Book Day 2023 will take place on Thursday 2nd March.  The main aim of World Book Day is to 
encourage children to explore the pleasure of books and reading by providing them with the 
opportunity to have a book of their own. To support this aim, special World Book Day £1 Books have 
been produced and have been made available to participating bookshops. These books can be 
exchanged for the World Book Day £1 Book Tokens. Or, if you prefer, the book tokens can be used to 
get £1 off any full price book instead. If your child would rather get an audiobook, that is fine too! It 
is their choice, just as long as the book or audiobook costs at least £2.99. 

The book token can be used between Thursday 16th February and Sunday 26th March 
2023. Your child will be given their token on Thursday 16th February.  

To add to the excitement of World Book Day and to promote bedtime reading, we are asking your 
child to come to school in pyjamas on Thursday 2nd March.  

If you would like some ideas about celebrating World Book Day at home, please use this link to the 
World Book Day website https://www.worldbookday.com/families/ 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Happy Reading! 

Mrs Tanner   

Assistant Headteacher 
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